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5041 East Grant Road 
Tucson Arizona
March 25, 1959

7
Dear Mr. Porter,

Did you get the portfolio hack from Washington. I am 
enquiring becü^pe the regional XKstxng hearing is scheduled for Phoenix 

on April 2nd. I had intended to go but I am laid up with sacro trouble 
and probably wont. But I thought if you had the portfolio back it 
would make a wonderful presentation.

Best wishes,

ex


